
TULARE COUNTY LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
 
Notice of Release of Public Review Draft to Consider Adoption of Updates 

to the City of Exeter Municipal Service Review 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Draft Update to the City of Exeter Municipal 
Service Review is available for public review and comment beginning on March 
16, 2016. The MSR may be reviewed at the Tulare County LAFCO office, 210 N. 
Church St., Visalia, CA 93291 or on LAFCO’s website: 
http://www.co.tulare.ca.us/lafco/. 
 
This item is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act: Sections 
15061(b) (3) and 15306. The adoption of a Municipal Service Review is not subject to 
a public hearing (GC §56430) however, 21 day public review period and notice of the 
public review period will be posted at the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors Office and 
will be mailed or e-mailed to the subject agency for requested posting in their jurisdiction. 
 
For further information regarding the above, call Cynthia Echavarria at (559) 623-
0450 or CEchavarriai@co.tulare.ca.us. 
 
 
 
 

LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION  
     BEN GIULIANI, Executive Officer  
 
 

        __________________________________ 
    BY: CYNTHIA ECHAVARRIA, Staff Analyst 

 


